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CHILDREN'S ADVOCACY CENTER
OF COLLIN COUNTY

Wednesday, July 13, 2022

To: Bill Burk, Collin County

Re: Lease with Children’s Advocacy Center of Collin County

As you know, The Children’s Advocacy Center of Collin County will open an additional facility at 1701
Heritage Drive McKinney. The Sheriff’s Office Child Abuse Task Force will be housed at that facility. The
facility is set to open in late August/early September. We are in the process of developing a new lease
with Collin County.

We currently have a lease with Collin County for the Child Abuse Task Force for our Plano facility. That
lease expires on 8/31/22.

To aid in getting the new lease to match the County fiscal year, we will extend the current lease
for one month (September 2022) at the current payment of $1252.00.

The plan is that the new lease will be effective 10/01/2022. Please let me know if you need any
additional information.

Respectfully,

B

Dan Powers

Chief Operating Officer
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